
SECRETARY TEA
B Y :  T I F F A N Y  M I N    

N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 8 S E C .  N EW S L E T T E R

Hello KT Key Clubbers!! The holidays are approaching and that means more way for us to get

involved with our community. In here I will include information about upcoming dates and

District Convention. I hope to keep in contact with as many Key Clubbers as possible so do not

be afraid to shoot me an email or give me a call. My email is tiffany@ktkey.org and my number is

(213) 361-4895. I wish the best for all of you and hope you have a great month!!  

             Much Love, 
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Tiffany Min



My second DCON was at Lexington, KY in

2018. Here I had the honor of running as a

candidate for Distinct Secretary. It was one of

the most exciting and eye opening

experiences I had. Through this I got to meet

some of the most amazing people and

gained a new perspective for Key Club. Now

today I am here as the KT District Secretary

working with these amazing people 

 

My DCON experiences were absolutely

amazing and I am so glad that I decided to

go. I hope to see all of you there and have an

experience of a lifetime. Thank you and see

you in Franklin!!

Last but not least thank you for

making my last experience so

memorable. Seeing everyone was an

enthralling experience.  

 

I am so proud to be a part of the

Kentucky-Tennessee Key Club District

serving every single member. I hope

to see you at future district events

too. Thank you so much and much

love!! 

For first timers I hope you continue to

join KT at Fall Rally and for our

seniors I hope that your last was your

best.  

 

It was my last one, but I am glad that

I ended it with a blast. Thank you so

much for watching our not very well

coordinated Baby Shark routine :)) I

hope that you guys found it funny. 

I am excited to finally announce the 2019

District Convention theme: Surfing into

Service!! This year our convention will be held

at Franklin, TN from March 22nd-24th.  

 

This time I wanted to tell you guys about my

DCON experiences!! So this convention will be

third and final convention. My first was in 2017

at Gatlinburg, TN. In all honesty, it was what

triggered my great passion for Key Club. There

I met with people from all over the district

and formed friendships that I still cherish

today. Additionally, I got to see the amazing

District Board and was amazed at their work

and passion. This made me want to be a part

of the board.

P A G E  2

CHANGING THE

WORLD SERVICE

PROJECT AT A

TIME.

FALL RALLY REMARKS 

I was so excited for this year's Fall

Rally turn out. It was an absolute

honor to meet you guys and speak in

front of all of you.  

 

Even with the cold, rainy weather you

guys were enthusiastic and very

welcoming. I hope that you guys also

had an amazing time meeting your

2018-2019 District Board and riding

all the roller coasters.  

 

DISTRICT CONVENTION 2019 
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IMPORTANT DATES

November: 

10th Monthly Report Due 

 

December: 

1st Dues Due 

10th Monthly Report Due 

 

January: 

10th Monthly Report Due 

 

February: 

1st Not Paid Clubs become Suspended 

10th Monthly Report Due 

 

March: 

10th Monthly Report Due 

22nd-24th 2019 District Convention 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Email: 

tiffany@ktkey.org 

Number: 

(213) 361-4895


